
 
 
 
 
May 9th 2007 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We had Darren Pereira come to St Helena Secondary College on the 3rd May 2007 to 
speak to our Year 11s. Overall, there was a very positive reaction to Darren’s “Shape 
Your Destiny” workshop and 100% of our students requested that we use Darren 
again.  
 
“Shape Your Destiny” is a long session (over three hours), however our students 
stayed focused and interested. The energy of both Darren and the music certainly 
helped to keep students engaged.  
 
We intend to book Darren in future years in order to assist students with motivation 
and goal setting. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Karen Lynch 
Learning Support 
St Helena Secondary College 
Wallowa Rd 
North Eltham 
Ph: 9438-8605 
Email: k.lynch@sthelena.vic.edu.au 


